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Comments: Wilderness Areas are designated for a purpose, to leave the lands as they are for future generations.

 

 

Therefore, no domestic animals should be grazing on Wilderness.  Simple as that.  Grazing decimates the

natural balance of plants and the insects and small mammals that survive on the growth patterns.  Never mind

the chance of erosion.

 

Domestic animals are a business, let the owners supply the feed.  I do not choose to spend my tax dollars paying

for an industry that I do not support.

 

thank you


